BROOKS OF HICKORY HOLLOW COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION AUGUST 2002

First, we apologize for not getting the dues invoices out sooner. We had to make changes to our database and transferred maintenance to a different Board member. Please complete and return the questionnaire, at the bottom, with your dues payment. Updating the database is an ongoing process and your assistance is greatly appreciated.

We have received questions/concerns about our community. Regrettably, these concerns have not always been addressed in a prompt manner. We intend to change that with improved communication.

NEW WEBSITE: A website is being developed for BHHCA and we think it will enhance communication. The BHHCA history, contacts, current events, concerns, etc. will be included. We expect to launch the new site on Sept. 15, 2002. The address will be www.bhhca.org.

SNOW REMOVAL: Snow removal is **NOT** provided by BHHCA. It is our understanding that Jefferson County provides snow removal on Shenandoah only.

BYLAW VIOLATIONS: The most common concerns are overnight parking, picking up after pets, blocking of sidewalks with vehicles and mowing/weed-eating of drainage ditches.

If your property borders a drainage ditch, you are responsible for trimming your side of that ditch. Jefferson County, MSD and BHHCA do not cut these areas. By allowing these areas to grow wild, we get unwanted critters and potential flooding if debris gets caught in the tall grass.

ANNUAL MEETING: The annual meeting is scheduled for **7:00 p.m.** on **Thursday**, **September 26, 2002** at **Hope Lutheran Church, 4200 Shenandoah**. There will be nominations and election of at least one new board member at this meeting. We hope you will attend.

BHHCA Board of Directors	
Greg Bush	Kevin Rohlwing
Erin Paulson	Ken Wheat
Joanna Renfrow	Kathy Wright
	and return this portion with your annual payment in envelope provided)
Your Name(s)	
Property Address _	
Phone	Is this a rental property? Yes No
If rental property, pl	ease provide the following:
Landlord's Name _	
Landlord's Address	
Landlord's Phone _	

Thank you for assistance. All information will be kept strictly confidential and for use by BHHCA only.